From: Clements. Peggy

To: "Allen Hippler"

Cc: bob@drifterslodge.com

Subject: RE: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>KPB File 2021-153 no objection to replat
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 4:01:45 PM

Attachments: imaqge001.png

Thank you for the non-objection, | will add this to the file.

Kind regards,

Pegoy Clements

Platting Technician
Planning Department
907-714-2207

KEMAI PENINSULA BOROUGH _
144 North Binkley Street / A \
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 . ,

PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This email and responses to this email may be subject to provisions of
Alaska Statutes and may be made available to the public upon request.

From: Allen Hippler <Allen.Hippler@nrim.com>

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 3:40 PM

To: Clements, Peggy <PClements@kpb.us>

Cc: bob@drifterslodge.com

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>KPB File 2021-153 no objection to replat

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when
responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Dear Ms. Clements,

Please accept this email as a letter of non-objection to proposed replat of Towle Subdivision. KPB
file 2021-153

Sincerely,

Allen Hippler | Vice President - Commercial Lending Team Lead
Northrim Bank | Achieve More

t: 907-261-3335 | m: 907-830-9995

www.northrim.com | NMLS# 1202595
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®

First National Bank
ALASKA

December 7, 2021

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
144 NORTH BINKLEY STREET
SOLDOTNA AK 99669-7520
PEGGY CLEMENTS

RE: RIME JR, ROBERT S (TOWLE SUBDIVISION 2021 REPLAT)
FNBA: 3339
KPB File: 2021-153

Dear Ms. Clements:

We have received your notice that a replat is pending for the above
mentioned property. This letter is to inform you of our need to review and
approve the replat. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at
907-777-4372. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

—— D
Hamza Musta
Administrative Supervisor
Loan Servicing Division

Operations Center ¢ 1751 Gambell Street ¢ P.O. Box 100720 ¢ Anchorage, AK 99510-0720
907/777-4362 « FNBAlaska.com ¢ Member FDIC
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